

From: Thomas Kenyon > NRK
To: William Burton
Date: Mon, Jan 14, 2002 1:25 PM
Subject: Re: Fort Calhoun License Renewal Application - Security Review

Butch,

I'm available either time, but I would like to give Bob Schaaf the opportunity to sit in on the discussion also. He worked on the St. Lucie sensitivity review, and has been kind enough to help me out on Ft. Calhoun. Bob is in training today, so I'd like to delay the meeting until Tuesday afternoon (3:30) . If he is not available Tuesday, we can decide if we should delay further or just go ahead with just the 3 of us.

Tom

>>> William Burton 01/14/02 12:24PM >>> NRK
Bill and Tom,

Can we meet this afternoon or Tuesday afternoon to discuss the security review of the Ft. Calhoun LRA?
I'm available today at 3:00 or tomorrow at 3:30.

Butch

CC: Robert Schaaf; William Reckley

L-96